
 

 

 

 

 

 

  September 15, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Independent Cable 

P.O. Box 27 

Rockland, ID  83271 

 

Independent Cable 

PO Box 858 

Soda Springs, Idaho  83276-0858 

 

 

Dear General Manager: 

 

This letter is to inform you, as required by the FCC, of our election for Retransmission 

Consent, covering the term of January 1, 2012 through December 31, 2014.  We will be 

sending our Retransmission Consent Agreement with terms and conditions for carrying 

our signal to you by November 30, 2011.  Until this agreement is fully executed by both 

parties, please be on notice that effective January 1, 2012, you will no longer be 

authorized to carry KJZZ-TV on your cable system in any of the communities which you 

serve. 

 

 

Thank you for your immediate attention in this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  
LARRY H. MILLER COMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION 

KJZZ-TV 

 

 

Jeremy Castro 
VICE PRESIDENT, BROADCASTING / OPERATIONS 

 


